
WHAT’S HAPPENING?

There are two catchbasins which are connected to an 
outfall that are in need rehabilitation. The outfall is located 
near 87 Avenue and 97 Street, on top of the Mill Creek 
Ravine, and services the Strathcona neighbourhood.

This construction will involve the partial installation of 
new pipes to connect the catchbashins to the outfall. 
In addition, a silt fence will also be installed for erosion 
protection.

HOURS OF WORK
Typical hours of operation will be from 7:00am to 7:00pm, 
Monday to Saturday. If required, these hours may be 
extended, and construction may occur on Sundays from 
9:00am to 5:00pm.

EPCOR will do everything possible to manage noise 
associated with the construction and will work to ensure 
that the construction is completed within the requirements 
of the City of Edmonton Noise Bylaw.

SCHEDULE

The construction is scheduled to begin within the next 
month, as soon as Alberta One-Call locates have been 
completed. The work is expected to be completed within 
three weeks from when construction starts, weather 
permitting.
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COVID-19

EPCOR is closely monitoring the situation related to the 
COVID-19 outbreak. Protocols have been put in place 
for our employees while performing essential work to 
protect the health of our teams and our customers. We 
also request homeowners take precautionary measures by 
maintaining a safe, two meter distance from our crews. 

We would like to reassure our customers that we have 
plans in place to manage disruptions or emergencies, and 
are committed to providing the services our communities 
count on.
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SAFETY

The construction areas will be fenced and/or marked as 
restricted areas. We will take every precaution to ensure 
public safety, and we request your assistance in keeping 
children and pets a safe distance from the construction 
site and the equipment. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we 
perform this necessary work.



FOR MORE INFORMATION
EPCOR Drainage Services
Phone: (780) 509-8080
E-mail: EPCORdrainage@epcor.com
Visit: epcor.com

MAP OF PROJECT AREA

•	 Residents may expect periodic closures of the north 
curb lane on 87 Avenue, along the green space, for 
staging area of material delivery and equipment. 
The laydown area will be dependent on the City of 
Edmonton Neighbourhood Renewal work currently 
happening in the neighbourhood.

•	 The trail and staircase will remain open at all times. 

•	 Flag people will be used to notify trail users/residents 
when equipment is moving in the area, and directing trail 
users from the top and bottom of the staircase.

•	 Residents may experience some noise as a number 
of construction equipment will be used for material 
delivery, excavation, and surface restoration.

•	 All affected landscaping will be restored to their original 
condition. Once construction has been completed, 
residents can expect to see the area remain fenced 
for several weeks to allow the seeding to establish. 
Restoration will be completed by fall 2020 as weather 
permits.

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

During construction, there are no anticipated full road closures. In addition:
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